

Dear Senior Class of 2013 and Soccer Enthusiasts,

To aid in your continued success after graduation, the Buckingham United Soccer Club has created a one thousand dollar (\$1,000) scholarship, to be awarded to one male and one female soccer player, who has played for Buckingham United Soccer Club during their soccer career. As a current or past member of the BUSC family, you are invited and encouraged to apply.

The purpose of the BUSC Bob Kline Soccer Scholarship is to honor a graduating high school student who experienced a love for the game of soccer while playing for Buckingham United Soccer Club. We want to know how soccer has been a part of your life, what effects has it had? How was BUSC a part of your growth and development as a soccer player?

Please note that this honor will be awarded to the applicant that has shown how playing soccer for BUSC has influenced their life. It is **our goal to illustrate to all BUSC families**, how our soccer organization has been a part of your soccer career be it on or off of the field.

This is not an award that will be based upon academic success.

The BUSC Bob Kline Soccer Scholarship Committee will conduct the application and selection process and will honor one male and one female recipient. The scholarship winners will be announced during our March into Cups Tournament. (Winners will be invited to accept their award during the tournament, but do not need to be present to win.)

The BUSC Bob Kline Soccer Scholarship is open to any graduating high school senior who played for Buckingham United Soccer Club during their soccer career.

The Scholarship application form can be found at www.tcteams.com/busoccer, and click on "Kline Scholarship" at left. Your application essay can be entered right online.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Barbara Horton, Committee Chair, at bgh311@hotmail.com or by phone: 215-208-4027. We are so proud of our BUSC Soccer players. We are looking forward to hear how the love for the game has been a part of your life.

Respectfully,

BUSC Bob Kline Soccer Scholarship Committee Application Deadline: February 28, 2013.